

Dear Mr. Capelluti,

I want to sincerely thank you for providing me this scholarship and for giving me a great opportunity to showcase my musical abilities at Wake Forest University. I am currently a junior from Croatia and Switzerland studying Music Performance as a flutist. I play in the Wind Ensemble and Orchestra, and I take private lessons from Dr. Kathryn Levy. I am also a Virtual Music Mentor for the Winston-Salem Forsyth County Schools this semester to help a family in need during this unprecedented time, and an ambassador for the Z. Smith Reynolds Library. I am hoping to graduate from Wake Forest with honors from the music department, and I want to pursue further my music performance career in graduate school. Later on, I would love to become a flute teacher either at a school or university. Being a part of the music community at Wake Forest is an unforgettable experience, and I am grateful that you have invested in my musical education. Thank you again for this opportunity, and I am very grateful for this.

Best regards,

Katarina Maja Sams